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ERRATUM
PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF THE FOLLOWING CHANGE TO UPGRADING OF GRAHAMSWTOWN 66KV NETWORK REFURBISHMENT OF POWER LINES -TENDER NUMBER MLM/2018-19/INFRA/003
· THERE WILL BE NO 30 % SUBCONTRACTED TO SMME’s DUE TO THE TENDER BEING SPECIALISED AND TECHNICAL NATURE OF THE WORKS
· IT IS NOT FEASIBLE TO SUBCONTRACT 30 % TO SMME’s
· THE STATEMENT IN THE ADVERT,ADVERTISED ON THE 9TH OF NOVEMBER 2018 THAT STATED THAT “30% will be subcontracted to SMMEs through a separate tender process” IS RETRACTED DUE TO THE ABOVE STATED REASON
· [bookmark: _GoBack]CIDB GRADING SHOULD BE 4 EP AND NOT 4GB
FOR ANY QUESTION REGARDING THE MATTER PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO CONTACT Ms Z.GXOWA (SCM MANAGER) 
Issued by office of the Municipal Manager: Mr. M. Mene
_____________
M. MENE
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